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Year 6 Homework 

January 2022 
 

Dear parents,  

From the week beginning Monday 24th January, the children in year 6 will be set a small amount of homework each 

week. The aim of this is to extend children’s learning and consolidate and reinforce their skills and understanding, 

particularly in maths, English and reading. I also hope this will develop children’s confidence and self-discipline so 

that they may study independently, preparing them for their transition into secondary schooling and lifelong 

learning. 

Homework will be set on a Monday and expected to be brought in the following Monday, allowing a full week to 

complete it. Of course, I understand that things happen and some weeks can be very busy! If your child is having any 

issues completing it, please just get in touch. My email is: rsmith@gaddesby.bepschools.org 

Homework will rotate between maths, reading, grammar and writing tasks. Children will be sent home revision 

guides and workbooks to use and I will direct them as to which pages and tasks should be completed each week. 

Your support with this at home would be very much appreciated.  

 

Thank you so much for your on-going support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Smith.  
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